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5 Days of Winter Holidays Fun 
Please join the Interact Club to celebrate the last five days 
of school. 

December 19th – Cards/Button (on 
sale near B119) send your friends cards 
or buttons. 
 
 

 
December 20th – Hot Coco (main 
entrance) treat yourself to a warm 
drink ($0.00) 8:45 – 9:10 am 

 
 
 
 

Burnaby South Secondary 
School Grade 7-11 Course 
Selection Information 
Evening 

 
 

 
Date:  Wednesday, January 15th, 2025  
Location: Michael J Fox Theatre 
Address: 5455 Rumble Street 
Time:      6:00 – 7:45 pm 
 
The evening will provide valuable information:  
 
 6:00 pm Grade Course Selection Presentations 

for Students 
 Grade 7 into 8 – MJ Fox Theatre (Honours 

Presentation will occur right after) 
 Grade 8 into 9 – D223 
 Grade 9 into 10 – D227 
 Grade 10 into 11 – D131 
 Grade 11 into 12 – D128 

 
6:30 – 7:45 pm – Cafeteria 

• Course Selection/Clubs Mini-Fair 
 

 



  

 

 

Mental Health 
Resources     
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

https://www.anxietycanada.com/ 
 
Anxiety Canada has information and strategies to 
manage anxiety, and a free MindShift App! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, December 18th  - Music Department – 
Holiday Karaoke at lunch in D223 
 
Friday, December 20th – last day before Winter Break 
 
Monday, December 23rd, 2024 – January 3rd, 2025 – 
Winter Break – School closed 
 
Monday, January 6th, 2025 – School re-opens  
 
Friday, January 10th, 2025 – CLC 12 Grad Project 
Presentation, MPR at 8:30 am 
 
Wednesday, January 15th – Open House for Gr.7-11 
Parents, 6:00 – 7:45 pm, MJ Fox Theatre 
 
Wednesday, January 15th – UBC deadline to apply for 
September 2025 Admission 
 
Friday, January 17th – CLC 11 Session #3, MJ Fox 
Theatre, 8:30 am 
 
Monday, January 20th – Friday, January 24th – 
Graduation Assessment Week 
 
Monday, January 27th – American Mathematics 
Competitions (AMC 8) for Grade 8s – 12:35 pm, Library 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world.”  Nelson Mandela 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
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